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Laura Dorbeck

From: Alan Wito

Sent: 03 January 2023 17:35

To: Laura Dorbeck

Subject: Conservation comments for 2022/5281/P West Kentish Town

Hi Laura 

 

I have reviewed the Scoping Report and am satisfied that it identifies the areas of built heritage will be affected by 

the proposed development, and the methodology to inform their assessment of the impact is appropriate. 

 

With regard archaeology it might be worth asking GLAAS to review this part of the proposals.  I note that their desk 

based assessment which starts on page 135 was conducted in 2020.  As such some of the references to documents 

such as the NPPF and London Plan are slightly out of date as both were updated in 2021. 

 

Regards 

 

Alan Wito MSc, BSc (Hons), IHBC 
Senior Planner (Conservation) 
Regeneration and Planning 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:   020 7974 6392 
Web:             camden.gov.uk  

2nd Floor 
5 Pancras Square 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 

    

 

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 


